
 
 

 

 

 

26.05.2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Un voyage à Paris 
 
The Modern Foreign Language (MFL) department are planning a four day, long weekend trip to Paris, 
France, for MFL students in Years 9—13 (as of March 2023) from 31st March to 3rd April 2023. 
 
This trip is for current Y8 pupils considering opting for MFL as a GCSE, current Y9 pupils who have 
already opted for French GCSE and years 10-12 students currently studying MFL. 
 
Your child will need their own passport if they wish to come.    
 
The cost will be £360 which can be paid in weekly or monthly instalments. This price includes: 
 

• hotel accommodation 

• meals 

• travel and travel insurance  

• all excursions 
 
All payments must be made via School Gateway or the School Gateway App. A payment schedule will 
be given to pupils as well as details of how to use the App to make payments, once we have confirmed 
their place on the trip. The deadline for the final payment will be in January 2023. 
 
The MFL department has many years’ experience of taking school groups to France.  The value of such 
a visit should not be underestimated.  French is more than a lesson, it is a people, a country, a way of 
life which pupils can experience for themselves.  This is an ideal way for students to get to know 
France, to learn and enjoy themselves at the same time.   
  
 
If your child is interested, then please contact Miss Nia Williams (Visit Organiser) for more information. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss N Williams 
 

https://schoolgateway.co.uk/
mailto:nia.williams@aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk

